
Diary Dates

Mon 
29th

April

Reception –
Height, weight 
and vision 
screening with 
school nurse

Mon 6th

May
Bank Holiday –
school closed

Tues 
7th May

Class Photos

Wed 
22nd

May

Reception trip to 
Butterfly House

Wed 
22nd

May

Year 3 Class 
Assembly 
2.45pm

Fri 24th

May

School closes for 
half term break 
3.15pm

Mon 3rd

June

INSET Day –
School closed to 
pupils

Tues 
4th

June

School opens for 
Summer 2 half 
term – 8.45am

Tues 
16th

July 

Whole School 
Trip – Cannon 
Hall

Working and achieving together to enrich lives and nurture bright futures

THE “LOW” DOWN
Lowerhouses CE Primary School

Friday 12th April 2024

Parents Evening
Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended parents 
evening this week, we hope you found the meetings useful and 
were able to enjoy looking through your child’s work in class.
This was our last parents evening of the school year. At the 

end of the summer term, parents and carers will receive their 
child’s End of Year Report.

Reception Screening
Please can we remind Reception parents to complete the below form for the school nurse 

who will be visiting school on Monday 29th April. Thank you.
https://www.thrivingkirklees.org.uk/school-health-self-assessment/

News
Welcome back to school, we hope you all had a fantastic Easter 

break – even though the weather wasn’t too great! Some of 
our families and staff members have also been celebrating Eid 

this week, we hope you enjoyed this special time with your 
friends and family!

This week in school, Mrs Shaw launched a new program called 
myHappymind to the children in assembly on Monday. This is 
all about helping children to understand how their brain works 
and to support them in developing positive skills and habits to 

be their very best selves. Parents were sent a letter with 
information on how to get involved before the holidays.

Whole School Trip – Save the date!
We are excited to let you know that this year, our whole school trip will be to Cannon Hall 

Farm and will take place on Tuesday 16th July 2024. We have been lucky enough to 
receive funding which covers the entire cost of the trip, meaning there is no cost to you for 

your child to take part. A letter with further information will be sent out in due course.

Topic Letters
By now you should have received your child’s topic letter via 
the Arbor Parent Portal. These give you an overview of the 

learning that will be taking place during this half term, however 
if you would like more detailed information please see your 

child’s teacher. Topic sheets can also be found on our website 
on your child’s class page.

Homework is set weekly by your child’s teacher on Seesaw or 
Tapestry in Early Years. We would encourage you to engage 

with your child with this.

https://www.thrivingkirklees.org.uk/school-health-self-assessment/















